
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to Build Gas Station in Borden - Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:07:34 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:36 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to Build Gas Station in Borden - Carleton
 
 
 

From: kathy henry [mailto:mini_spud@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:12 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to Build Gas Station in Borden - Carleton
 
 
Dear Mr. MacEwen
 
This letter is to object the construction of DP Murphy Retail outlet and Gas Station.
 
I couldn’t agree more with Chad Ceretti & Chad & Nick  Howatt. Our small community was founded
on family based outlets. The help that those 2 small businesses have  helped through the community
is based on trust and is family orientated .With a small population we are we do not need big
heartless corporations’ like DP Murphy that only think of their bottom line. Not the help that they
can bring to the community. Last year during Fiona , Cerettis Grocery & Hardware Store was one of
the rare places on the Island where you could get fuel and food. He even went as far as giving his
own private number to let people know that he could help  the community and other communities.
The loss of our grocery stores in a small community like ours would devastate and disrupt the lives of
many people in this community and surrounding communities. We have enough Gas Stations
In our area We Do Not Need Anymore. These Businesses have been here for Generations with each
generation helping the community in their own way and these are businesses that we can not lose.
When is it going to stop that big Corporations try to take over small businesses and destroy the spirit
of small communities.
 
Yours Truely
Mario Henry CD
& Kathy Henry
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